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Dear Customer,
 
We would like to inform the public that Glendale Community Library will beclosed for extensive renovations starting on Saturday, April 14.  We expect the Glendale Library to be closed from April 2018 to the Fall of 2019.
 
This renovation project includes an ADA compliant interior renovation which includes an improved entrance and access into basement, ground, and mezzanine levels.  The project also includes new furniture, fixtures and equipment in accordance with the interior renovation. 
 
Mobile library service will be provided on Fridays and start on Friday, April 27, 2018. The service hours will be from 10am to 5pm. 
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Please also visit the following nearby libraries:
 
· Ridgewood, 20-12 Madison Street
· Middle Village, 72-31 Metropolitan Avenue
· North Forest Park , 98-27 Metropolitan Avenue
· Woodhaven, 85-41 Forest Parkway
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.
 
Queens Library
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